
 
April 2023 
 
Y11 Examinations  
 
Dear families,  
 
I would like to take the opportunity to thank you all for your continued support over the last five years. We are at the final 
stage of your child’s education at Dixons Trinity Chapeltown, where we will see the rewards for all the hard work your child 
has put in during their time with us. Enclosed is your child’s personalised exam timetable and a copy has been given to your 
child.  
 
There is also a link to the examination timetable on our website here:  
 
It is vital your child is at school every day between now and during the examination period. At this time, your child should 
now be revising for a minimum of 10 hours per week accessing the resources provided by teachers. We also have daily 
afternoon revision sessions your child could attend. Revision will be taking part during May half-term and on some 
weekends prior to certain exams. I would appreciate your support in ensuring your child attends if they have been invited. 
 
On days when exams are taking place, they must arrive well before 8am to ensure they are organised and prompt for the 
booster session prior to each exam. Students must wear full school uniform (not PE kit) when taking their exams.  I am 
expecting all students to be mature, responsible and demonstrate our three core values of Hard Work, Trust and Fairness 
during this time. If our values are not followed, this could result in your child being asked to stand down early and they will not 
be allowed to attend the celebration events we have planned.  
 
Students will attend school as normal until 9 June. From week commencing 12 June, students will only attend compulsory 
booster/prep sessions and exams that they will be taking.  
 
We are very proud of the work our Year 11s have demonstrated and we will be offering all students a chance to celebrate their 
time with us in the following way: 
 

• On Friday 9 June all students will sit their final Biology exam, after the exam we will be allowing students the 
opportunity to take photos and sign shirts. The exam finishes at around 15:00pm. Students may be home later than 
usual following this event.  

 

• On the evening of 7 July, we have organised a prom for Y11 at The Doubletree Hilton Hotel from 7pm. Further details 
to follow. We expect students to arrive on time and then arrange to be collected once the event finishes at Midnight.  

 
 
Results day for Year 11 will be on Thursday 24 August 2023, access to school for families and students will be from 9am. We 
will communicate any further information as necessary. Should anyone wish to donate their unwanted uniform we do operate 
a recycle and reuse policy, items can be left with us on results day.  
 
Good luck year 11 – Do yourselves proud! 
 
Kind regards  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
Natalie Brookshaw  
Principal  


